SARADA MA GIRLS’ COLLEGE
LIBRARY NOTICE

Date: 12-07-2024

Sub: Library Clearance

It is hereby notified to all the M.A / M.Sc. students of semester-IV are
requested to collect the library clearance certificate from the library on
15% July, 2024.

Students are directed to bring last pay slip of Sem-IV and lending &
reading card at the time of receiving the same.

“Note: Please be noted that this is mandatory for all students
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gﬂmt Riya Biswas
Librarian
RKVM, Sarada Ma Girls’ College




